
The University of Northern British 
Columbia (UNBC) has held a 
relationship with the Lake Babine 
First Nation (LBN) for over twenty 
years. As an institution of higher learning, 
UNBC has been privileged to  engage 
in community events, celebrations, and 
many important initiatives that continue to 
have positive and meaningful impacts as a 
result of the UNBC/LBN relationship. The 
sharing of knowledges and experiences 
between UNBC and LBN is a remarkable 
opportunity to honour a genuine 
relationship that continues to evolve and 
grow. The establishment of the current 
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 
between UNBC and LBN is a document 
that describes and celebrates the mutually 
respectful, collaborative, and reciprocal 
UNBC/LBN relationship. UNBC looks 
forward to many more years of engaging 
with LBN as we work together in diverse 
and varying ways.


